
Announcements for Monday, December 17, 2018 

- Please remember to vote for the BTHS Tree in the Holiday Tree Contest. There is a link on the 

BTHS website where you can vote every day. We are in second place and need all of your votes 

to win the $1,000 prize for our AVID Senior Scholarship Fund!! 

- Seniors- Don’t forget to check the blue binder at the Guidance desk to verify the spelling of 

your name for your diploma. This must be completed before Winter Break. 

- All modified students must see Mrs. Hastings in the 9th grade building to pick up a new ID 

anytime this week.  You must show this new ID in order to leave campus effective January 7, 

2019. 

- Spread the holiday cheer and help the Spanish Club’s Toy Drive by donating a new and 

unwrapped toy to Ms. Echt's room. The toy must not be of violent nature. Deadline to donate 

is tomorrow! 

 

  

 

 


